# Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

August 2019 Page 1

#### From the desk of the Administrator

Resident's Rights:

Each resident has the right to immediate access by any representative of the Secretary, United States Department of Health and Human Services: any official properly acting for the state; the resident's individual physician; the state long-term care ombudsman and (as appropriate) other state agencies entitled to visit with residents under federal or state law. members of the resident's immediate family or other relatives, and any entity or individual providing health, social, legal or other services to the resident, subject to the resident's right to deny or withdraw consent for such visits. Each resident has the right to receive others subject to reasonable restrictions and the resident's right to deny or withdraw consent for such visits.

If you have questions about this feel free to speak with Tracy Hanson RN BSN Administrator, or Cindy Behrens BSW Social Worker.

#### **KeyLadies Notice:**

We will be having the September meeting on Thursday September 5th @ 9am. Any questions contact Cindy Behrens BSW. Please invite anyone that might be interested in joining our group!



## INTERESTED IN BECOMING A C.N.A.?

Keystone Nursing Care
Center is approved by the state of Iowa
to teach the course to become a
Certified Nursing Assistant. We have set
up a classroom and are looking for
candidates to start the next round of
classes soon!

If you are interested or know of anyone that is, please contact Lindsay Niebes, DON at 319-442-3234.

We are always looking for new entertainment for our residents. If you know of anyone that would be interested please give us a call and contact Amy Sparks, Activity Director.

Know someone that may need some help at home? Keystone Home Health is accepting new patients! We can provide nurse visits, bath aids as well as homemaker services. We also offer respite. Sometimes these services can be a solution to keep your loved ones in their homes longer. If you have any questions or need more information please contact the Home Health office at 319-442-3650.





We will be having our annual school supply drive starting August 1st—23rd. Please bring any donations to the Care Center. We will have a box at each entrance. If you have any questions please contact Cindy or Amy at the care center at 319-442-3234. Items are donated to the Benton Community Keystone Center. Thank you for helping support this cause!



#### **Insurance Card Reminder:**

Please be sure to bring us in a copy of your loved ones new Medicare Card. Medicare will no longer accept the old numbers by the end of this calendar year and you may be responsible for denied claims. Also if your loved one had United Healthcare of the River Valley for Medicaid, you will be getting a new Medicaid company and card. Please notify us of which company you will have starting July 1, 2019, and again bring us in a copy of the insurance card once you receive it. If you have any questions please

contact Social
Worker Cindy
Behrens or
Administrator Tracy





### Transportation Reminder:

Please keep in mind if you are needing the care center to transport your loved ones to an appointment, we usually need at least a one week notice to line up drivers, etc. Also keep in mind the charges for the transportation:

Van Fees: \$50 / ride: \$100 / day

<u>Companion Fees</u>: Health Aide-\$25/hr Nurse—\$50/hr

If you are in the facility as a skilled level of care, there is no cost for transportation as it is part of your skilled benefit.

Also if you are in the facility on Medicaid, there is no charge as it is part of your Medicaid benefit.

If you have any questions please contact Tracy Hanson, Administrator at 319-442-3234.

## **Activity Announcements**



Another fun day of trying on wedding dresses! Here Danielle Kaloupek Is modeling Jody Rogers' dress.



**Celebrating Pina Colada Day!!** 







Thanks to our residents for making tie-dye Team t-shirts for our staff to wear for our annual kickball game!







Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

**RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED** 

PRSRT MKT U.S. POSTAGE PAID KEYSTONE, IA PERMIT NO. 9

### **UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES**

- School supply drive August 1st—23rd. Please drop off your donations in the boxes at each entrance. Thank you for your support!!!
- Don't forget Pastry Day every Wednesday morning from 7-9am. Come enjoy coffee and pastries with our residents! All are welcome!!
- Check inside on the activity calendar for all the upcoming music and events. Join us anytime!!

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

August 2019 Page 4